
 Summary of Proposed  
Lea County Electric Cooperative, Inc.  

Bylaws Changes  
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
1. Why did you decide to rewrite the Lea County Electric 

Cooperative, Inc. Bylaws? 
Our goal was to streamline governing procedures with a clear 
document that complies with current laws and cooperative practices 
to prepare us for the future.  

2. When was the last time the bylaws were changed? 
The bylaws were last reviewed and amended on April 18, 2008. 
 

3. What are the reasons for the changes? 

• To generally make our Bylaws conform to current Cooperative 
practices, specifically about membership 

• To remain consistent with New Mexico law  

• To meet current technological advancements 

• To be transparent to members 
 

4. Why was Article 1, Section 2 deleted? 
Upon review of the Cooperative’s practices, we do not issue 
membership certificates when membership is established. 
 

5. How do I vote on proposed Bylaw changes? 
The vote on the bylaws will be at the Annual Meeting of the 
Members on April 26, 2019.  The responses you may choose are:  
 
Yes, I accept the proposed new Lea County Electric Cooperative, 
Inc. Bylaws. 

No, keep the Lea County Electric Cooperative, Inc. as they are.  

6. Where can I find a copy of the current Lea County Electric 
Cooperative, Inc.? 

Current Lea County Electric Cooperative, Inc. Bylaws can be 
obtained online at www.LCECnet.com or at any office. 


